
From: no-reply@barrie.ca <no-reply@barrie.ca>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2025 5:52 PM 
To: cityclerks <cityclerks@barrie.ca> 
Subject: Webform submission from: Open Delegation Request 

  

Submitted on Tue, 03/18/2025 - 17:52 

Submitted by: Anonymous 

Submitted from: https://www.barrie.ca/form/open-delegation-request 

Submitted values are: 

Subject: 
Parking 
 
Referred Committee: 
NA 
 
Preferred Date: 
Wed, 04/09/2025 - 00:00 
 
Alternate Date: 
Wed, 04/09/2025 - 00:00 
 
Name: 
Bryan Flannery 
 
Email Address: 
 

Address: 
 
Phone: 
 
E-Mail Address: 
 
 
Name of Group or Person(s) Being Represented (if applicable), Including the Person(s) 
Who Will Be Speaking and/or Present at the Meeting: 
Bryan Flannery 
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https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.barrie.ca%2Fform%2Fopen-delegation-request&data=05%7C02%7Ccityclerks%40barrie.ca%7C2746d8f41e164d7807ce08dd715bffc5%7Cbfe4db1d791e4d43bf99a355368f2d2e%7C0%7C0%7C638791362168975567%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=VsX4eSW%2F7WLT8Zx6gxoIxzZKQXZmaxkdHI74Usg9FbY%3D&reserved=0


Brief Statement of Purpose of the Open Delegation: 
I would like to formally request to speak during the open delegation at an upcoming 
general council regarding the planned implementation of no parking signs on Greer Street. 
My concern is the impact this change will have on residents, particularly given the high-
density nature of the street and the limited alternative parking options available. I would 
like to present these concerns and explore potential alternatives that better address the 
needs of the community. 
 
Please let me know the next available meeting date and any steps I need to take to proceed 
with this request. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Warm Regards, 
Bryan Flannery 

--  
Bryan Flannery 
 


